State Representative KENNETH G. SUMMERS P.O. Box 27301 Lakewood, Colorado 80227

Capitol: 303-866-2927 Home: 720-989-4343

E-mail: ken.summers.house@state.co.us



*/:

Chairman:
Health and Environment
Committee
Member:
Education Committee

COLORADO

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

STATE CAPITOL
DENVER
80203

January 25, 2012

Representative Cheri Gerou Chair, Joint Budget Committee 200 East 14th Avenue, Third Floor Denver, Colorado 80203

Dear Representative Gerou:

The SMART Act allows committees of reference to make formal recommendations to the Joint Budget Committee (JBC) regarding state departments' budgets, based on the committee's hearings with their assigned departments. The House Health and Environment Committee met on January 24, 2012, to discuss recommendations to the JBC per the SMART Act. At its meeting, the committee recommended the approval of the FY 2012-13 budget requests as presented by the Department of Human Services.

Sincerely,

Representative Ken Summers, Chair

House Health and Environment Committee

mortke Tumma &

c: Joint Budget Committee Members
House Health and Environment Committee Members
Reggie Bircha, Executive Director, Department of Human Services
Julia Martinez, Legislative Liaison, Department of Human Services
John Ziegler, Staff Director, Joint Budget Committee
Amanda King, Legislative Council Staff